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For Immediate Release – September 13, 2018 

 

 

On September 12, 2018, several arrests were made related to an investigation involving the 

manufacture of methamphetamine.  The following were arrested in relation to the investigation:  

Richard S. Cody 41, Jennifer L. Davis 43, Bridgette L. Towne 36, of Rhinelander, and Allan J. 

Bronk 39 of Minocqua; on September 13, 2018 a search warrant was executed at 3323 Candy 

Lane in the Town of Pelican; the investigation continues and other arrests may be made. 

 

The following agencies assisted in the investigation:  North Central Drug Enforcement Group 

(NORDEG), Oneida County Sheriff’s Office, Rhinelander Police Department, Wisconsin 

Department of Justice – Division of Criminal Investigation, Vilas County Sheriff’s Office, 

Lincoln County Sheriff’s Office, Pelican Fire Department and the Oneida County Ambulance 

Service. 

 

Law enforcement continues to actively investigate persons involved with the 

manufacture/delivery of methamphetamine and encourages members of the community to contact 

their local law enforcement agency and report suspicious activity.  The members of the 

community can call 1-888-NORDEG1 or 1-888-667-3341 to report confidential or anonymous 

information relating to suspicious activity. 

 

For media questions you can contact Captain Tyler Young at 715-361-5137 or 715-490-1454 (c)  

 


